
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

OF THE 

AUGUST 30, 2016 

BIG BEAR LAKE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT MEETING 

  

 

To: Chairman Rick Herrick 

 Vice Chairman Randall Putz 

Board Member David Caretto 

Board Member Bob Jackowski 

Board Member Bill Jahn 

 

 Fire Chief  

District Counsel 

City Manager 

Sr. Finance Officer 

 Local Media 

  

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Special Meeting of the Big Bear Lake Fire 

Protection District scheduled for Tuesday, August 30, 2016, at 8:00 a.m., at 39707 Big 

Bear Boulevard, Big Bear Lake, California, has been canceled.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
I hereby certify under penalty of perjury, under the laws of the State of California, that the foregoing notice 

was posted in accordance with the applicable legal requirements.  Dated this 29th day of August, 2016. 

 

 

 

 

                

 Dawn E. Marschinke, Fire Board Secretary 
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